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We would like to take this opportunity to say welcome back to all our 
amazing children and families.  
 
We are very excited for the start of the new academic year and there 
are lots of incredible opportunities planned in for the children 
throughout the year. 
 
At the start of the new school year, I would like to take the time to 
remind you of a few key messages for the year ahead. 
 
THE SCHOOL DAY 

  The doors will be open from 8:40am 
  The school day starts at 8:50am 
  The school day finishes at 3:20pm 
  Scooters and bikes must be walked with when on the school  
   grounds 
  Due to insurance purposes, the children are unable to access the    
   KS2 play equipment before or after school. Therefore, the gates  
   to the KS2 playground will now open promptly at 8:35am by a  
   member of staff. 

 
WATER BOTTLES 

Please send your child to school each day with a water bottle. 
We request that all bottles only contain water. Where possible, please 
avoid using metal water bottles as these can cause disruption during 
teaching time. 

Key Messages: 



 

UNIFORM 

The school uniform is: 

A navy jumper or cardigan 
(please note PE hoodies are not permitted as school jumper) 

A white polo shirt 
Grey trousers, shorts, skirt, dress 
Blue summer dress 
Grey tights/socks 
 
Please note: uniform does not need to have the Bricknell Logo on 

 
On your child’s PE day, we ask them to come to school wearing their 
PE Kit, this is: 

A plain navy pair of shorts or joggers 
A plain navy hoody 
A plain light blue t-shirt 
Trainers (any colour) 
 
 
Please note: uniform does not need to have the Bricknell Logo on. 

 
For health and safety reasons, on PE days, children must not wear earrings to school; we are 
unable to provide tape and children will be asked to remove their earrings should they come to 
school wearing them. Any child who is wearing earrings and cannot remove them will not be 
allowed to do the physical part of the PE lesson.  
 

Please see below for your child’s PE day. 

Monday Year 2 Year 4 
Tuesday Year 1  
Wednesday Year 3  
Thursday Year 5  
Friday Year 6  



 

SCHOOL RULES 

These are the school rules and outline our expectations for all our 
children. 
 

 
 
THE BRICKNELL STANDARD 

The Bricknell Standard is checked weekly on a Friday morning. The 
standard is that all pupils: 
  

 Wear the correct uniform 
 Follow the school rules 
 Try their best 
 Read 5 times a week and complete their reading journal 
 TTRS 3 times a week  


